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The summer is almost over even though the temperature outside says otherwise. The new program year 

is around the corner, with the first virtual CPE event on Communications on September 27th; you can 

register here. 

This program year we will offer great educational events every month in the form of webinars produced 

by AGA National. There are two in-person events: The Retirement and Tax event on February 23, 2024, 

and the Professional Development Training on May 3, 2024. Both events will be hosted at ASU SkySong. 

We will also host our yearly Professional Ethics for AZ CPAs on January 12, 2024 in a virtual format. 

The Chapter’s Board has decided to keep prices for the CPE events unchanged for the 2023-2024 

program year. They are as follows: $25 for members and $40 for non-members. We continue to offer the 

package deal of $220 for all events, excluding the PDT and Professional Ethics for AZ CPAs.  

As always, we would like to hear from our Chapter members; your feedback and suggestions for topics 

are very helpful for us in our quest to improve our offerings. You can reach us at board@agaphoenix.org. 

We are looking for more members to join the Board, so the Chapter can continue to operate and provide 

services to its members. There are some perks attached, like attending local and national events for free. 

If you interested in servicing on the board, please e-mail us at contact@agaphoenix.org. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Phoenix Chapter, and we look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Gergana Kovatcheva, CPA, CGFM 

AGA Phoenix Chapter President 
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